
Saturday 5 and Sunday 6 April: weekend working

Canvey Island Southern Shoreline Revetment Project 

Further details about the Canvey Southern Shoreline Revetment project can be found via the following 

website: https://www.castlepoint.gov.uk/canvey-island-southern-shoreline-revetment-project

southern-shoreline-project/You can also click on the QR code on the right to access the project webpage.

 

TEA

 We will be taking advantage of the tidal window on Saturday 5 and Sunday 6 April to 

carry out works for the Concord Beach phase. The working hours will be 08:00 to 18:00.

We have agreement for this work from Castle Point Borough Council. We will be using Compound 

2, located by the Moviestarr, for staff welfare and work purposes. We will also need to access 

Compound 3 (main compound) on a limited capacity basis as we will need to move some 

materials.

Please note that we will continue to monitor levels of noise and vibration for the locations we will 

be working in, and this is not likely to be a regular occurrence.

We appreciate your patience and cooperation. If you have any questions or comments, please 

call the project team on 07751742117 or email us using the following address: 

TEAM2100Canveyrevetment@jacobs.com

Project background

https://consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/east-anglia-c-e/canvey-southern-shoreline-project/supporting_documents/Canvey%20Island%20Southern%20Shoreline%20%20Environmental%20Assessment%20Report%20Aug22.pdf
https://consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/east-anglia-c-e/canvey-southern-shoreline-project/supporting_documents/Canvey%20Island%20Southern%20Shoreline%20%20Environmental%20Assessment%20Report%20Aug22.pdf
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